@ Enapter Service Bulletin

EL 2.1, —
End of Service

Dear Customers,

With this email we would like to confirm the end of service announcement from June 2022.
Attached to this email are the details on how Enapter intends to manage the support for the
EL 2.1.

With the release of the EL4 in June 2022, we announced the end of production as well as
design iterations and development of the EL 2.1. Nevertheless, Enapter has and will continue
to support the system for as long as possible.

You can find all details about what to expect for your EL 2.1s here as well as in the document
attached.

Should you have any questions, please contact Enapter Support (support@enapter.com) or
your sales representative.

Thank you for your understanding.

Your Enapter Support Team

@ Enapter
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